
From: Liz Fitzgerald   
Sent: 27 August 2025 08:49 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2025/0107 Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Road, Saffron Walden 
 
Morning Leanne, 

 

Hope you are well.  Understood completely and happy to agree to the short extension. 

 

Kind Regards 

  

Liz Fitzgerald 

Managing Director  

 

 

 

We provide comprehensive planning solutions to homeowners, residential & commercial 

developers, self-builders, and land owners and promoters. 
 

33 Bancroft, Hitchin, Herts SG5 1LA  

 

  

 

 

 

This email and any attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. They are intended solely for the named 

addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you must not read, copy, distribute or disseminate the information. If 

you have received this email in error please notify us immediately and delete it.  Click here for full privacy policy. 

 

From: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 August 2025 08:40 
To: Liz Fitzgerald  
Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0107 Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Road, Saffron Walden 
 
Good morning Liz 
 
The target for issuing the decision for the above application is today, would the applicant be 
agreeable to a short extension until 1 September 2025?  This is due to an unexpected change to 
the Inspector’s programme. 
 
Kind regards 
Leanne 
 
Section 62A Applications Team 
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